
 

 

Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. We manage 
Melbourne’s water supply catchments, remove and treat most of 
Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and creeks and major 
drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport region. 

Kilsyth to Croydon South 
water mains renewal 
Enhancing life and liveability in your area  

To ensure Melbourne Water can continue to supply a safe and reliable water 

supply, we are replacing the water mains on the 4.5 kilometre pipe track 

between Dunrossil Drive (Kilsyth) and Yarraduct Place (Croydon South).  

The M54, M55, and M56 water mains are between 80 and 100 years old and 

reaching the end of their service life, so Melbourne Water is replacing them 

with two new 1350mm pipelines in 2023 and 2024. 

How this affects you  

To ensure your safety while work is being completed, we will close the pipe 

track from February 2023 to late in 2024. The main detour for cyclists between 

Hawthory Road and Norton Road is shown below.  

 

While it is disappointing to lose recreational access to the pipe track during 

construction, we hope you appreciate the need to provide water safely and 

securely for decades to come. 

Reinstatement  

After the water mains are replaced, Melbourne Water will reinstate any paths 

on the pipe track and revegetate the area, which will include the planting of at 

least two trees for each one removed. 
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Ongoing information 

Melbourne Water will continue to keep you informed through notification letters 

or door knocks during appropriate stages of the project, and also welcomes 

queries by phone or email at any time. 

 

Keep up to date with what’s 

happening 
For more information about this project  

please call the project team on 1800 290 769 or 

email M55@melbournewater.com.au 

For an interpreter, please call the 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

(TIS National) on 13 14 50  

 

 

Like us 
facebook.com/melbournewater 

Follow us 
@MelbourneWater 

Visit us 
www.melbournewater.com.au/M55 


